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The 2023 Dawes County Project will be non-contiguous. 
 
The 2023 NBBP Dawes County Project is a continuation of the work Mobius  
has currently done and now working on to deliver fiber to additional homes.  
The work Mobius has begun in the NBBP Grants started with a contiguous route and 
now Mobius is trying to connect additional residents.  
 
This application will propose to deploy fiber to two areas; one on the Goffena Road 
area in central Dawes County and one in the Redfern Road area east of Chadron. In 
both cases these are rural areas that are currently unserved. There are letters of 
support and speed tests provided to attest to this within the attachments in M. 
 
At a recent Community Meeting put on by the Nebraska Public Service Commission 
(PSC) in cooperation with the Nebraska Broadband Office and the Office of the 
CIO/NITC where they held a series of Community Listening Sessions across the state. 
They were gathering information on needs in Dawes County. We attended that session 
and we gained a list of over 20 people just visiting with the other attendees. This non-
contiguous deployment will be what Mobius will need to do as we continue to bring 
broadband to remote rural customers that will not be served by other larger carries.  


